
Weekly Update: 6/26/2020 

Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends. 

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center: 
● We have no new residents or staff testing positive for COVID-19.
● Visitor restrictions for nursing homes are still in effect, per Governor Hogan.

Sagepoint Assisted Living and Memory Care: 
● Governor Hogan has approved outdoor (only) visitation for residents of assisted living facilities

beginning Monday, June 22. There was no lifting of restrictions on nursing homes.
● Beginning Monday, June 22, families of the Gardens and Memory Care may email Yolanda at

ymedley@sagepointcare.org​ to schedule an outdoor visit. The visits will be weather pending,
maintaining social distancing and face covering is required. Again this applies only to the
Gardens and Memory Care residents currently.
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